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October 1, 2015
Dear Kindergarten Families, 

I am pleased to send home the October flyers from Scholastic Book Clubs.  I encourage you to take advantage of the opportunity to provide the gift of reading to your child.  Reading books aloud is one of the best ways you can help your child learn to read.  Your child can log the books read on their Pizza Hut Book It calendar.  

To place an order, mark your selection(s) on the order form on the back of the flyer.  Return the order form and payment; a money order or a check made payable to Scholastic Books, NO CASH PLEASE.  Or you may conveniently and securely place an order online at www.scholastic.com/bookclubs.  Click on “parent” and register by creating a username and password.  When prompted, enter the one-time class activation code which is HL99N.  For every online order, our class receives a free book for the classroom library.

All book orders must be returned back to school or placed online by Friday, October 30, 2015.
Thank you!

Mrs. Yaggi 
�








